
Subject: Protect Oregon’s Vote-by-Mail – Submit Testimony Against SB 210 

Dear Committee, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Senate Bill 210, which would repeal Oregon’s 
vote-by-mail system. As you may know, this bill is scheduled for a public hearing on Monday, 
March 31. It is imperative that we take action now to defend our secure, accessible, and 
time-tested election system. 

Oregon has been a leader in vote-by-mail for over 20 years, providing a reliable, secure, and 
convenient way for voters to participate in democracy. Our system has increased voter turnout, 
reduced administrative costs, and ensured election security through signature verification and 
ballot tracking. Any attempt to dismantle it threatens the integrity and accessibility of our 
elections. 

Efforts to ban mail voting are part of a broader national movement that undermines trust in our 
electoral process. We cannot allow misinformation and political agendas to strip away our right 
to vote safely and conveniently. 

I urge you to submit written testimony opposing SB 210 before Monday morning. You can do so 
at this link: [Insert Link Here]. Your voice matters in protecting Oregon’s democracy. 

Thank you for standing up for fair and accessible elections. 

Sincerely, 

 
 Beth Glosner 
glosnerb@comcast.net 
 Ashland, Oregon] 

 


